
From: Jessin B 
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 
To: BuildingParkland 
Subject: Short term rental options and glamping 

 

Dear   

 LUB redesign team, I would like to say that I enjoy coming out to your side of the province and to 
take in the nature of your beautiful area. I hope you consider how easy it is to visit your county from 
the city, the short drive and ease of access to many rural roads, the short trips to your many 
wonderful towns.  

I know of at least 20 persons who also use glamping as a short vacation for a night or two to get 
away from the hustle and bustle of city life. So will you please consider this will deciding on the new 
land bylaws, by making it easy and convenient for those wanting to share there own peice of your 
beautiful county with us city folks. The more glamping enthusiasts see you folks making a 
difference , the more the will want to come there. And who knows maybe they will sell all they have 
in the city and buy a peice of natures beauty out there. 

Think of all the wonderful things that can happen with a well thought plan. 

Sincerely, 

A man who travels and works alot out town and depends on the kindness of strangers opening there 
land to me enjoy.  

       :Jessin 

 

 

 


